
  

 

 

 

 

Data Governance Adviser – applications now open 
 
The ISCP Data Analysis, Audit and Research Group (DAARG) has created the post of Data 
Governance Advisor. The successful candidate will have experience in data governance 
within a trust or similar organisation, be familiar with data governance regulation and be 
aware of the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), coming into force later in 
2018. He or she will participate in reviewing ISCP data requests and contribute to the 
approvals process, as well as contributing to feedback and guidance to applicants, in order 
to improve the quality of data requests from a data governance perspective. 
 
Applicants are asked to submit a CV with an application form to the ISCP Surgical Director 
at jon.lund@nottingham.ac.uk by Monday 19 March.  
 
Further information can be found in the job description and person specification, or 
obtained by contacting Jon Lund at the above email address. 

https://www.iscp.ac.uk/static/public/Data_gov_and_Academic_adviser_application_form.docx
mailto:jon.lund@nottingham.ac.uk
https://www.iscp.ac.uk/static/public/Data_gov_adviser_JD.pdf
https://www.iscp.ac.uk/static/public/Academic_adviser_Data_gov_person_spec.pdf

